
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
is conducting a removal action at the Ogden 
Swift Building. The building was used to 
store surplus military items and was leased 
out to a chemical manufacturer who went 
bankrupt. During Spring 2019 EPA’s 
removal action will:
• Stabilize areas of the building to prevent 

further deterioration.
• Remove the highly volatile and 

explosive chemicals found in the 
building and properly dispose of other 
hazardous wastes found at the site. 

• Properly facilitate the chemicals for 
disposal at a hazardous waste landfill. 

• Maintain a safe environment for workers 
and community members. EPA will 
monitor air quality throughout the 
removal action. 

Ogden Swift Building Removal Action 
Ogden, UT

Visit EPA’s website: 

response.epa.gov/OgdenSwiftBuilding

Katherine Jenkins, EPA Community Involvement 
Coordinator 1-800-227-8917, extension 312-6351. 
jenkins.katherine@epa.gov
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